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Settling in at Bournside 
Teaching Staff 
 

We will fully support you with your 
transition to Bournside. Will Penny, 
Deputy Headteacher, oversees the 
provision for new staff, including your 
induction during the first year of 
teaching with us to support you in 
understanding and coping with your 
new role.  

 

Induction day 

You will be invited to an induction day in 

the term prior to joining us. This full day of 

training provides information about the 

aspects of Bournside school life which will 

be needed as soon as you start, such as: 

• School Behaviour Code 

including rewards and 

sanctions 

• Being a tutor including assemblies 

• Use of electronic registration 

and laptops 

• Procedures in the Sixth Form 

• School Leadership Structure – who 

to see for what 

• Duties 

• School communication and 

meeting systems 

• Induction procedures, 

performance management, and 

professional development 

• Inclusion Support and SEN 

• ICT 

• Health and safety procedures 

• Educational visit procedures 

• Our school Library. 

 
Your mentor 

You will also be allocated a mentor – 

probably your line manager – who will 

meet with you regularly to ensure you 

have the support you need. 

 

 

 

Continuing Professional 

Development 

We are forward-thinking in our approach 

to Continuing Professional Development 

(CPD) and pride ourselves on the 

opportunities we offer to support your 

progression. Whether you join us as a 

member of teaching or support staff, we 

invest in your career through whole staff 

training, sharing best practice, peer 

observation, personal and departmental 

development time, focused workshops, 

external courses, and performance 

management and review. 
 

 

We are delighted to have been awarded 

the Gold Award for Professional 

Development from the Teacher 

Development Trust (TDT) in recognition of 

our CPD provision for teaching and 

support staff. 
 

 

The auditor praised the consideration of 

the needs of all colleagues is a real 

strength here, in particular considering 

how best to support the CPD needs of 

part-time staff and flexible working, 

showing a real understanding of the 

impact that a supportive working 

environment can have on teacher 

wellbeing and outcomes for students. 
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Settling in at Bournside 
Support Staff 

 
We will fully support you with your 
transition to Bournside. The HR 
Department oversees the provision for 
new staff, including your induction to 
support you in the understanding your 
new role.  

 

Induction day 

Depending on your start date, you may be 

invited to an induction day prior to joining 

us. Alternatively, this will typically be your 

first day. This training provides information 

about the aspects of Bournside school life 

which will be needed as soon as you start, 

such as: 

• School Leadership Structure – who 

to see for what 

• School communication and 

meeting systems 

• Induction procedures, 

performance management, and 

professional development 

• ICT 

• Health and safety procedures 

• Safeguarding training 

• Key policies 

• Introduction to basic training 
requirements. 

 
Your mentor 

You will also be allocated a mentor – 

probably your line manager – who will 

meet with you regularly to ensure you 

have the support you need. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continuing Professional 

Development 

 

Bournside is forward-thinking in its 

approach to Continuing Professional 

Development (CPD). We use a variety of 

activities to engage staff with sharing best 

practice including whole staff training 

options, departmental development time, 

focused workshops, and time for 

performance management and review. 

 

 


